
VOLUNTARY WATER RESTRICTION
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY - 7/16/2024

Due to the drought conditions in the area and to help manage our water resources, the Town of 
Chapel is immediately issuing a VOLUNTARY WATER RESTRICTION until further notice.  We are 
requesting that our water system users avoid ANY watering of lawns or gardens, filling of pools,  
or other outdoor irrigation.  Your cooperation is necessary to help maintain our tank levels and to 
continue to service the necessary demands for water.  The precautions we are taking are similar with 
what other systems are implementing in the area due to the dry conditions. Your cooperation under 
this restriction is critical for us to get through this dry season. 

We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause.  Please rest assured we are doing 
everything we can to provide a safe and reliable source of water for our town.  We will continue 
to monitor this situation daily.  This restriction remains in effect until further notice or until 
there is a change in status. Thank you for your cooperation.

Mike Faulkenberry, Mayor
Danny Bingham, Town Administrator 
Donny Groves, Utility Superintendent




